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BITTER LAKE COMMUNITY,  
WE NEED YOUR INPUT!
Help shape the future of the Bitter Lake Playfield  
Play Area and Comfort Station. 

Thank you to everyone that participated in the initial 
survey for this project. The design from Hoshide Wanzer 
Architects and Berger Partnership incorporated your 
input into three concept designs. The design team is 
eager to share these concept designs with you and 
gather your feedback.

Please use the link below to register for an online Zoom public meeting, where you will hear 
about the proposed schematic designs, have an opportunity to provide feedback, and ask the 
design team questions.

ONLINE OPEN HOUSE
TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 9 AT 6:00 P.M.
FOR MORE INFORMATION OR TO ASK QUESTIONS PRIOR 
TO THE PRESENTATION PLEASE VISIT:   

www.seattle.gov/parks/about-us/current-projects/bitter-lake-
playfield-play-area-and-comfort-station-renovation 
 
Kevin.Bergsrud@seattle.gov

206-684-5831

PLEASE REGISTER IN ADVANCE FOR THIS ZOOM WEBINAR:
https://zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_hEZP73eaTayHmb2ADQ72uA

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the webinar.

This meeting will be recorded and posted on the project webpage for viewing by the community.


